
Yr4 Newsletter 
Week beginning 12.02.18 

Ancient Egyptian Day:                                                                                                                                                             

Well done to all the children who came dressed up for our Ancient 

Egyptian day on Monday! We had a lovely time mummifying tomatoes, 

creating death masks and Cartouches!  

Half-termly homework (due Monday 26th February):  

Reminder: the Egyptian God projects are due in the first Monday 

after half term. They can be presented in a format of their choice. 

 

Reading:  

Reading logs are being collected in every Monday to check they are 

being filled in regularly and are signed by a parent each weekend. 

Please support your child with this.  

 

World Book Day: 

Thursday 1st March, first Thursday after half term, 

is our World Book day. The children can come in 

dressed as their favourite book character. During 

the day there will be a range of activities for the 

children to complete followed by an assembly to 

share what they have been doing during World Book 

Day. 

 

Have a great half term holiday and we look forward to seeing you 
back in school on Monday 26th February.  
 

With thanks,  

 

Miss Wells      Miss Willcox  Miss Brown   
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